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Maple and Birch 

 

English 
English continues to be based on the book ‘Max Against Extinction’ by Tim Allman. The focus for this half term 
will be writing, students will create a leaflet which will explain the importance of green spaces and protecting 
the environment. 

Maths 
In maths students will continue with the overall topic of measurement, for this half term this will be time. 
Students will focus on clocks and telling time. 

Catering 
Students will be working on creating and putting on an afternoon tea looking at menus and the format of the 
event. They will also be looking at evaluations of their work. 

Horticulture 
Students will be formulating a planting plan for school and will continue to work on their enterprise project.  

Art 
Students will continue to work on fashion for this half term finishing their designs and making final plans for 
the fashion show that will take place in school. 

Computing – Passports 
Students will be completing their presentations and their communication passports ready for the leavers 
assemblies and to take with them to their next setting. 

RSE 
Students will be looking at different aspects of staying safe including staying safe online and staying safe in 
relationships. 

Creative Arts 
Students will change groups at half term and will develop their skills in music focusing on music for adverts 
and jingles, involvement in different types of dance and art where they will create bread sculptures. 

Work Related Learning 
Groups for the outdoor activities will stay the same for this half term. Our young people will be growing 
vegetables on our plot and helping to improve the facilities at Hawbush Community Gardens, helping to keep 
the site safe and tidy at Baggerage Activity Centre and developing their skills at Nineveh Farm. In school, 
groups will continue with enterprise projects making products for school events. 

Preparation for Adulthood 
Most students will again be changing groups for this half term but will continue to take part in different 
aspects of the Pens Meadow challenge including a group going swimming, catering and community 
engagement. 

 

 


